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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/04/2021  19:18:002021/0814/P OBJ David Offen The further felling of trees is to the detriment of the nature of the square and against the TPO¿s on 2 of the 

trees and should not be permitted. I lived in the square for nearly 20 years and still own property there, the 

attraction of the square as a green area needs to be protected especially in the current environment where 

more trees are rightfully being planted using camden tax payers money.

11/04/2021  21:46:092021/0814/P OBJ Eser Torun While I am waiting to hear in regards to my questions above, I have been informed by several neighbors today 

(who know the current set up) that this 'non-essential' construction work is planned to create extra space and 

conduct extra classes in the Synagogue which will significantly increase traffic, noise, and the need for parking 

space in a very small and residential area. The current infrastructure wouldn't support this change, without a 

significant reduction in quality of life. As a long-term resident of the neighborhood, that's not desirable for us, 

therefore we would like to object.

11/04/2021  19:26:002021/0814/P OBJ Michael White In addition to my previous comments, I now understand that this planning application contains seriously 

inaccurate information. The tree report it relies on fails to acknowledge that several of the trees the applicants 

wish to destroy are covered by tree protection orders. The report also describes the trees as in poor condition. 

They are in fact immature replacements for trees the applicants have previously removed.

The above reinforced my objection to the application.
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